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This semester, PHUGAS hosted a beginning of the semester Zoom for current BSPH and MPH students and professors. The Zoom was well-attended for a PHUGAS event.

In early October, after communicating with Feedback Coordinator Autumn Joanow, I sent out a Mid-Semester Check-In from PHUGAS to all MPH students and posted the same check-in on the Undergraduate Public Health Blackboard page. The Check-In was a short Google Form that included an option to vote on the proposed new bylaws and optional questions asking how PHUGAS can support the students. The survey received 2 responses, both of which were in favor of changing the bylaws. Students were reminded of the Check-In on November 9th, 2021. 

Upcoming PHUGAS events/activities include a finals week postcard (virtual and/or via mail) and a Spring semester welcome back Zoom.




